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Thank you in advance for your cooperation and continued partnership. 

 

Purpose of this communication: 

• We are writing to inform you that effective immediately the FDA has issued notice of a voluntary 

recall from the U.S. market of select batches of 12.6 ounce and 19.8 ounce Nutramigen 

Hypoallergenic Infant Formula Powder manufactured by Reckitt/Mead Johnson Nutrition (MJN) due 

to the possibility of contamination with Cronobacter Sakazakii found in product sampled outside of 

the U.S. The formula was manufactured in June 2023 and distributed nationwide primarily in June, 

July and August 2023 with a Use By date of January 1, 2025.  

 

What do I need to do? 

• Please review the following recall notice: 

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/USFDA/bulletins/3825bb7?reqfrom=share 

• Notify impacted patients and facilitate the replacement and/or resolution of the recall, according to 

the guidelines issued by the manufacturer in the FDA notification. 

• Confirm if you have any CareCentrix patients affected by this recall and notify the CareCentrix 

Quality Department by faxing information to: 919-792-6718 Attn: Quality Department. 

FDA Recall – Reckitt/Mead Johnson Nutrition 

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/USFDA/bulletins/3825bb7?reqfrom=share

